



December 15, 2017

Dear friends,

As we wrap up a year of change in 2017, our team is most grateful for the 10 years we have just celebrated serving our clients, partnering to improve healthcare for patients and workers. We are thankful for our new team members who joined Rona Consulting Group in 2017: Brenda Bublitz, Jon Felton, Erica Lorie, and Pam Westerlin; and are deeply honored to have worked with our partners who recently retired: Sam Carlson, Joe Kane, and Mike Kaupa. Finally, we are excited to work together with the strong team at Moss Adams. As we have gotten to know them even better over the past four months, we are reassured that our combination will allow us to climb closer to our goal of achieving perfection in healthcare! Happy holidays and all the best wishes in 2018.

Yours,

Craig A. Vercruysse

Consulting Partner, Health Care Consulting Rona Consulting Group | Moss Adams